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Dear Parents and Carers
General Advice

Advice is changing all the time. 
It is important that we follow advice from the government and NHS and only make decisions that are guided by experts.  

More information on self-isolation and symptoms is available at
https://www.nhslanarkshire.scot.nhs.uk/novel-corona-virus-covid-19/
https://www.nhsinform.scot/coronavirus
You can also follow @NHS24 on Twitter and Facebook. 

In line with national health advice, schools remain open.
These are very challenging times and we thank you for your support and co-operation. 
Reporting Absence
Please call the office if your child is going to be absent from school. We have different codes to apply so you will be asked a number of questions.

We will need to know if your child has a confirmed case of the virus, a cough and/or fever or if you are self-isolating as a preventative measure. We also need to know if your child has any underlying medical conditions that are influencing your decision to self-isolate and if you have access to hardware and Wifi at home. Thank you for your help with this.
Working from home
Teachers have worked flat out to produce a Home Learning Advice Sheet. You may already have received this. If not, you will receive it shortly. It lists websites that will enable you to access home learning activities. It should have your child’s personal logins on it. Do not lose this.
The sheets will also be uploaded on the school blog (link on twitter). These will not have your child’s personal logins on them but will still provide useful links.

Please note that teachers will not be providing updates on Glow or See Saw whilst we are still open.

Paper packs have also been prepared for those without digital access, however these will only be issued in the event of closure.
Possible staff absence
With changed guidance, it is certain that more staff will be self-isolating,  some for 12 weeks or looking after dependents who are self-isolating.  We will need to make local adaptations and these will change on a day-to-day basis. 

Playground and Janitoral cover
This is likely to be reduced . 
Classes

It may be necessary to rearrange classes to ensure adequate teacher to pupil ratios. 

Rainbow Room and other Support for Learning

This has been suspended for the time being.
After-school clubs
These are suspended for the time being.
School trips
There will be NO school trips arranged between now and the Spring Break. 
Assemblies
These are suspended for the time being.

Parent Events
These are suspended for the time being
We will endeavour to keep you up to date with arrangements as they change.
Yours sincerely 
Gillian Matthews, 

Head Teacher

